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Florence Events Center Seeks Catering Services 

The Florence Events Center is seeking applications for an in-house catering service. 
Applications must be received no later than 4 p.m. on Friday, January 10. 

Proposals will be reviewed between January 10 and 17, with interviews scheduled between 
January 21 and 24.  

The Request for Proposal (RFP) and application guidelines may be obtained on the FEC web 
site at www.eventcenter.org. For questions or additional information, call the FEC office at 541-
997-1994.  
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